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“And know that I am with you always, yes to the end of time.”
How appropriate that this was the last line of the Gospel that you would have heard at assembly in school or at Mass at the weekend.  We are going through some very strange times and maybe you are finding it difficult not being at school with your friends, your teachers and your normal learning.  Maybe you are missing the company of others, the company of someone different.  It is a challenging time for your parents also, trying to be everything for you and to do everything to help you get through this.
But boys and girls, remember that God is always with us.  We are all under God’s umbrella of love and he will always be with us.  He will help us all through this time and is always there to hear our prayer – you only have to ask.
We are a community in our school, the St Moninna’s community, God’s community – God will always be there for us.  Trust in God that we will all be together soon.  Give thanks to God for all the blessings he has given you, all the good things in your life.  Don’t be afraid to turn to God in simple prayer and times of need.
We your teachers, are part of this community of faith – we are part of God’s plan and we are here to help anyone in our school community.  We are all in this together.
Love you all
Have a good week.  Mrs G
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